
T H E HEATON LODGE AND WORTLEY 
R A I L W A Y . 

The tender of Messrs. Monk and Newell, of Liver -
pool, has been accepted for the construction of the 
Spen Valley section of the Heaton Lodge and Wortley 
Railway. The section extends from Northorpe to 
CIeckheaton. I t is not expected that actual work will 
be commenced until spring, owing to the weather at 
this time of the year being unfavourable. At Gilder-
some, Birstall, Gomersal, and Mirfield, great pro-
gress has been made in the construction of the line. 
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